

RECEPTION NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 10th October 2021

This was our second week on our book of the week - 'Funny Bones' and the children have loved all the activities based around this.

They have enjoyed joining in with some parts and talking about their body and how to keep healthy. They have remembered the story very well.

Funny Bones is a book all about 'our bodies', a story about a family of skeletons.

We have been practicing writing our name, writing numbers and the sounds of the week.



SOUNDS & NUMBERS OF THE WEEK:

Sounds of the week - d, g, o. Reading words with these sounds in them.

Numbers - Writing and reading numbers to 10. More and less.

MESSAGE FROM TEACHERS:

Children must be dropped off at school at 7:00am and picked up at 12:45am

At home - Children to practice writing their name and numbers to 5. As well as the sounds of the week.

Snack and lunch in separate boxes (with children knowing which is which)

Please label clothing.

Correct school uniform to be worn. No trainers unless on PE days.

Two full water bottles in school (we are unable to refill these)



RECEPTION NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 10th October 2021

LIBRARY:

We are very happy to welcome all students back to the library. Children in Preschool – Year 6 will visit the library once every week on their scheduled library day.

Please make sure books are returned in the yellow library folders to allow your child to take a new book out.

We have introduced a new reward programme in the library for Preschool - Year 1 "Re-tell Reward Programme".

Please refer to the letter sent with your child for more details.



ARABIC:

Please bring Arabic folders to school. Work can be uploaded to Class Dojo.







RECEPTION NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 10th October 2021

Photos of the Week



